
 

 
 

  
  

 
  

  

       

      

              
                                                                                      

        

    

 

 
 

  
 

  
    

  
    

   
     

  

  
  

 
  

 
 

 
 

 
 

    

 

 
 

Statewide Email 

DATE: January 15, 2021 

FROM: Henry Mack, Chancellor, Career and Adult Education 

TO: District Career and Technical Education Directors 

Via: Chancellor2@fldoe.org 

SUBJECT: CBYX Addended Memorandum Request 

Colleagues, 

An addendum to the December 11th, 2021 Congress-Bundestag Youth Exchange Vocational Program 
(CBYX) Scholarship Memorandum: 
Memorandum- 2021 Congress- Bundestag Youth Exchange Vocational 

The Administrators of the CBYX program have extended the application deadline for one week. If you 
have a student that intends to apply, please email Nacel Open Door with student’s basic contact 
information as soon as possible. Final applications will be accepted until January 22nd, 2021. 

If you have any questions regarding this scholarship/exchange program, please contact our state CTE 
supervisor, Anne Nyman, at 850-245-9900 or via email at Anne.Nyman@fldoe.org. 

Regards, 

Henry 

Henry Mack 
Chancellor 
Florida Department of Education 
Division of Career, Technical, and Adult Education 
325 West Gaines Street │ Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Office: (850) 245-5071 

Henry Mack 
Chancellor of Career and Adult Education 
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